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Our aim is to promote a love of reading in our school and to

encourage all children and adults to read for pleasure.

Our Aim

Who are we?

Bedtime Story

In the Autumn term, we hosted our popular Bedtime
Stories evening.  All children were invited to come back
to school in their pyjamas and enjoy listening to a
range of stories read different adults.  They even had
a break in the middle of the evening to enjoy hot
chocolate and biscuits! Yum!



This year, we have been very keen to make sure that we have the very best books

in our school.  We have made posters containing the top 100 books for each year

group and have stuck these in our reading records too.  Miss Atkins and Miss Payne

have been working hard to source as many of these books as possible and the

Reading Ambassadors have been thinking of ways to fundraise in order to buy the

rest.  We have created Amazon wishlists for each year group and during book week

we will be asking parents to donate books from our lists to help us in our mission to

source the top 100 books for each year group!

Love our Library
The Reading Ambassadors are very keen to encourage all members of our school

community to use our library more.  They have spent some time evaluating the

library and have drawn up an action plan of actions they would like to complete in

order to make the library a more welcoming and ‘user friendly’ space.  Some of

the ideas they have had include:

-Painting the walls a more calming colour

-Rearranging the furniture to open up the space

-Organise the books so we all know where to find the books we need

-Put systems in place for returning books and keeping the library tidy.

Top 100 Books

Fawkham Book Week 2024

Fawkham Book Week will take place this year between 11th-

15th March 2024.  We have lots of fantastic activities planned

including a vocabulary dress up parade, a sponsored poetry

recital and a family reading session.  We look forward to our

whole school community joining in with these wonderful

activities.



Would you like to write a book review for us? We are always

looking for new books to recommend to others.  If you have read a

book recently that you think everyone else should read, please

write a book review and hand it to one of us!

Pick up a book review from the

Reading Ambassador display

board and hand to Miss Payne or

Miss Atkins to earn yourself 3

house points!


